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Grout, Martin Martin.Grout@southampton.gov.uk 

Large Casino Licence process 

To: MARIAN HUBBLE <marianhubble@btinternet.com>; Ros Cassy 
<ros@ricassy.co.uk>; Graham Linecar <glinecar@yahoo.co.uk> 

 

Dear All 

Please note that there will be a Licensing Committee meeting at 11 am on Thursday 
9th April 2015.  The full committee papers will be posted on the Council’s website 
and I will send you a link to it when it becomes available.  The Committee is being 
asked to consider a request by some of the Applicants to determine  whether any 
and if so which of the applicants may show their casinos at Stage 2 of the 
competition on plots WQ2, WQ3 or WQ4 or determine whether it has a discretion to 
permit the submission of new Stage 1 applications, whether for the said plots or 
elsewhere.  If so, determine whether it should exercise its discretion to permit such 
submission.  

Finally it may decide to ignore the various requests and continue the process 
retaining the original closure date of 16th April 2015. 

As you were each ‘interested parties’ at the original Stage 1 meeting that status 
continues and that you may have a comment or opinion on the matters being 
discussed that you would wish to raise at the meeting.  There will be an opportunity 
for you to speak if you so wish.   

 
It would be helpful if you could indicate whether you might wish to do so as it may 
assist timetabling the meeting but you are not under any requirement to do so. 

Please let me know if you have any queries. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Martin  

 

Martin Grout      

Locum Licensing Officer 

Southampton City Council 

T: 023 8083 2749 

Licensing - Southampton City Council, PO Box 1767, Southampton SO18 9LA 

 

martin.grout@southampton.gov.uk  

@SouthamptonCC     

facebook.com/SotonCC 
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